
Submitter: Nick Bridges 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2572 

I am opposing HB 2572 because it is a vaguely written bill that endangers first 

responders of any stripe...training to be proficient in the use of firearms, be it 

recreation or security of family, groups, etc...the wording is subjective to  easily 

changing definition on the fly with "..." marks... remember, the 2A states...A well 

regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the 

people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed...responsible US citizens are 

taking the time to be trained properly...so, who trains Fish & Wildlife, Oregon State 

Police, Sheriffs? We, as citizens have the same right as they do, do we not?! This bill 

will do nothing but add confusion to an already confused legislative body. 


